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Atlantic Region Bus: (709) 724-3900
351 Water Street Fax: (709) 724-3915
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Canada

November 17, 2017

Canada-Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board
5th Floor, TD Place
140 Water Street,
St. John’s, NL A1C 6H6
Doc. No.: HUS-CPB-ED-LTR-00197

Attention: Ms. Elizabeth Young
Dear Ms. Young:

Subject: Response to Comments on the Amendment of the Environmental
Assessment of the Husky Delineation/Exploration Drilling Program for
Jeanne d’Arc Basin Area, 2008-2017

In response to comments received on July 19, 2017, attached is a revised amendment of the
environmental assessment (EA) to the Husky Delineation/Exploration Drilling Program for the
Jeanne d’Arc Basin Area 2008-2017. The original EA assessed the potential environmental
effects of up to 18 wells on any current or future license with the Project Area. There have
been 11 wells completed to date.

Our application is to extend the temporal scope of the EA by three years, to December 31,
2020. There are no changes planned to the originally assessed activities or associated
discharges, during the temporal extension.

Should you have any queries regarding this application, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned at 724-6757 or David Pinsent at 724-3997.

Yours sincerely,

HUSKY OIL OPERATIONS LIMITED

Gareth Igloliorte,
HSEQ Manager

DP/Gl/pk
Enclosure: ED-HSE-RP-0032

ce: Steve Bettles, Kathy Knox, David Pinsent — Husky Energy
Darren Hicks — C-NLOPB




